City of Taylor, North Dakota
January 8, 2017 at 7:00 pm at City Hall
The regular City Council meeting was called to order by Mayor Russ Myran.
Council Members present: Ray Fettig, Emory Vaagen and Daryl Jurgens.
Visitors: Deputy Kevin Eldridge, Glenn Gullickson
The minutes of the December 11, 2017 City Council meeting were approved as read. 
Deputy Kevin Eldridge gave the Stark County Sheriff’s report.
Glenn Gullickson requested the City’s assistance with vehicles and large items being stored on his property north of 2nd Street. The residents would be asked to remove the items. 
Two building permits were questioned.
Daryl Jurgens moved to designate Dakota Community Bank as the depository for public funds. Dakota Community Bank meets the pledge of securities requirements for the City of Taylor, seconded by Ray Fettig. MC
December financial report was approved as read.
Emory Vaagen moved to pay the January bills, seconded by Ray Fettig. MC
	
	
	
	

	GENERAL
	8243
	Lisa Aune
	$900.00 

	
	8244
	Ross Myran
	$900.00 

	
	8245
	Travis Christensen
	$135.00 

	
	8246
	Ray Fettig
	$90.00 

	
	8247
	Daryl Jurgens
	$135.00 

	
	8248
	Russ Myran
	$195.00 

	
	8249
	Emory Vaagen
	$90.00 

	
	8250
	USPS
	$408.00 

	
	8251
	MDU
	$150.00 

	
	8252
	SBM
	$76.42 

	
	8253
	ND State Tax Commissioner
	$225.48 

	
	8254
	IRS
	$2,429.51 

	
	8255
	Lisa Aune
	$188.75 

	
	 
	 
	 

	HIWAY
	8251
	MDU
	$275.00 

	
	8259
	Daryl Jurgens
	$620.00 

	WATER
	8256
	SW Water Authority
	$1,094.82 

	
	8257
	SWDHU
	$60.00 

	
	8251
	MDU
	$280.00 

	
	8244
	Ross Myran
	$450.00 

	
	
	
	

	SEWER
	8244
	Ross Myran
	$450.00 

	
	8251
	MDU
	$275.00 

	
	 
	 
	 

	GARBAGE
	8258
	MGM Sanitation
	$3,353.00 

	
	
	
	



A file for model ordinances produced by the ND League of Cities will be purchased.

The next meeting date will be changed from the second Monday of February to February 5, 2018, at 7:00pm at the City Hall. Daryl Jurgens moved to adjourn at 7:48 pm seconded by Ray Fettig. MC
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Russ Myran, Mayor                                                                                              Lisa Aune, Auditor
